
 
 

Law Society of Nunavut 

Executive Committee 

Bldg 917, 3rd Floor, Unit B 

P.O. Box 149, Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 

 

 

November 24, 2014 

 

 

Dear Executive Members: 

 

 

RE:  Canadian Bar Association Resolution 14-04-M (Non-Discrimination in Legal Education) 

 

 

Please find attached to this letter a copy of the Canadian Bar Association’s resolution in respect 

of Non-Discrimination in Legal Education. 

 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mandy Sammurtok 
Mandy Sammurtok 

President 

P: 975-6365 

E: msammurtok2@gov.nu.ca 


